
 

Kennedy House is organising a colour 
run on the last day of this term, 
Friday, 31 March. The school Cross 
Country is being held in the morning 
and the colour run will be held 
during Period 4. 

A colour run by tradition is a unique 
paint race which celebrates 
healthiness, happiness and 
individuality. It will involve students 
making their way around a course 
while getting covered in paint 

powder.   

The coloured powder is non-toxic and the powder company has assured that it will not stain clothes. It is 
however recommended that all students participating wear old clothes or purchase a cheap white shirt for 
the day. 

The purpose of this event is to involve the Wynnum High community and develop house spirit, as well as 
raise money for the Daniel Morecombe foundation. The school has purchased coloured powder for the day 
in each of the house colours. The Kennedy House Leaders ask that all participating students donate a gold 
coin, and all money raised will be donated to the foundation.  

 

Kennedy 
Community 

Event 

Date Times Cost Where Dress 
Requirement 

 

Colour Run 

 

Friday 
31st 
March 

 

 

Period 4  

(Note: students will 
participate in the school cross 
country in the morning and 
this event will take place later 
in te day) 

 

Gold Coin 
Donation 

 

 

Memorial 
Oval 

 

Old Clothes or a 
purchased 
cheap white 
shirt 

(Note: students will 
not be allowed to 
participate in their 
school uniforms) 

 

All students will be involved in this event. Students can run, walk or skip the course and non-participants 
will watch from the shade of the house tents.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at tcoll286@eq.edu.au or 3906 7333. 
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